
       Wednesday 24th June 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all well and safe. 

As your children are nearing the end of their time at St Joseph’s, I 

have been planning a way to celebrate and remember all of the 

wonderful experiences they have had during their primary school 

years. 

Unfortunately, due to current circumstances we are unable to have 

an end of year production or assembly.  I have therefore decided to 

put together a presentation to celebrate their time at St Joseph’s.  

Included in this will be photos and memories of all they have 

experienced. 

We have already started planning this in school and having a lot of 

fun remembering all that they have achieved during their years at 

school.  If possible, please could you send in any photos, either 

individual or in groups, through the years that you would like to 

include in this. 

For those children not in school, I would appreciate it if they could 

record a memory that they have and forward it to me through the 

info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk it would be lovely for these to be 

included.  Please could we have these no later than Thursday 2nd 

July, Thank you. 

If you do not want your child to be included on the presentation 

please let me know ASAP as it will be on our school website. 

If you are happy for your child to be displayed online, you do not 

have to do anything. 

Many thanks for your support during this difficult time, 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Lawson 
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